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OPEN MORNING IN A NEW ENTRANT CLASS 

We invite any families interested in seeing a New Entrant classroom at 
Adventure School in action. The session will begin with a 45-minute observation 
of teaching and learning, followed by a group conversation and Question and 
Answer session with our Junior School Deputy Principal, Diane Pepperell. 

Get in quick as numbers are limited.  Only two sessions each term.   Priority will 
be given to those whose children are turning 5 in 2025. 

Please RSVP to our school office office@adventure.school.nz advising 
which session you would like to attend. 

 

OPEN MORNINGS 

TERM 2 SESSIONS 
     _____________________ 

New Entrant Class 
at 

Adventure School 

       _____________________ 

Come and see what a 
morning looks like at 

Adventure School 

    _____________________ 

9 – 10.30am 

• Wednesday 28 May  

•      Wednesday 11 June 
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